

National Headquarters
Level 12
80 The Terrace
PO Box 2133
Wellington
New Zealand

Phone +64 4 496 3600

27 April 2018

Richard Clark

By email: fyi-request-7533-f03c40af@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Richard

Information Request – comms related to licensing the NZ localities dataset under Creative Commons license since January 2014

I refer to your official information request dated 28 March 2018. You requested:

 the content of communications made internally or with QV, NZ Post or LINZ related to licensing the NZ Localities dataset under the Creative Commons license since January 2014.

Fire and Emergency has considered your request in accordance with the provisions of the Official Information Act 1982 and a decision has been made to provide you with the information you requested, by way of summary, in accordance with subsection 16(3) of the Official Information Act 1982.

Due to the substantial number of documents that fall within the scope of your request, to identity, collate, and provide each one would impair the efficient administration of FENZ's activities. Once you have received the summary we would be happy to consider any further requests for information from you.

We are in the process of preparing this summary for you and will endeavour to send it to you by 11 May 2018.

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision. Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 602.

Yours sincerely

Leigh Deuchars

Director, Office of the Chief Executive

Much,